
CITY OF TOLEDO 

PARK BOARD MEETING 

February 10, 2021 

 

VIRTUAL MEETING – via Zoom and livestreamed on YouTube 

 

 

Jamie Cummings   Mike Morgan    Vacant 

Mike Fisher    Jill Davis    Vacant 

Emily Morgan 

 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Jamie Cummings, Mike Morgan, Jill Davis, and Mike Fisher.  

 

MEMBERS ABSENT:   Emily Morgan. 

 

GUESTS:   None. 

 

CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Jamie Cummings. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: Mike made a motion to approve the January 20, 2021 meeting 

minutes, Jill seconded the motion. Motion carried unanimously. 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT:   There are still two open spots on the Park Board. Both positions 

must be filled by City residents. 

 

The Lion’s Club passed on the fallen tree in the park. Another individual has taken the task on 

and is in the process of having it cleaned up. The root wad cannot be removed with the backhoe.  

 

NEW BUSINESS:   RV Campsites.   Jamie and Mike Fisher will meet in the park to mark 

corners of campsites and see what we have to work with. Mike F. is suggesting that the sites be 

scraped, a border be placed, and 1 ¼” gravel be put in. He would also like to see some sort of 

back stop put in the sites like a railroad tie. If borders are needed Mike F. would like to see 4x4 

put in with rebar. The existing gravel that would potentially be scrapped off could be used along 

the road. 

 

OLD BUSINESS:    Jail Improvement Update.   Mike informed everyone that Brian Dennis 

from Common Ground has asked the Lion’s Club for financial assistance to finish this project. 

The Lion’s Club must have approval from the whole body vs. the board due to the amount being 

requested. Mike F. will install the water meter before it is time to start watering the plants. 

 

Walk In The Park.   The walk is in full swing. Jamie has about 9 entries online and Jill has 

taken other entries at City Hall. The shirts will be ordered around the end of the month. Jill 

suggested that the quilt raffle be put off until the September event. The board agreed to have this 

raffle when we can be back in person. All tickets that have been purchased will be kept for the 

September raffle. 

 

Boat Launch Sign.   Mike will be setting up ap time that the Tilley Family and Mike F. can 



meet at the boat launch to discuss the sign placement. Mike asked if the original posts could be 

used, yes, they could but some are under the impression that those posts were being used for way 

fair signs.  

 

OTHER BUSINESS:   Steamboat Alley.   Jamie is looking for suggestions for the ground 

cover at Steamboat Alley. Even with the installation of gutters she is still dealing with run off 

and standing water issues at one end. Mike F. suggest that she try asking someone from Home 

Depot. It might be something that will have to be maintenance every year. 

 

PUBLIC INPUT:   None. 

 

ADJOURN:  As there was no further business, Mike made a motion to adjourn the meeting, 

Jamie seconded the motion.  Motion carried unanimously.  Meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

________________________________  ________________________________ 

Jamie Cummings, Chairman   Jill Davis, Deputy Clerk 


